
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Believe you can and your half way there! 

As we head into the last week of the term it is important to celebrate all that we have achieved over the 

semester. With the combined effort of our staff, students, parents and wider community we have 

achieved more than I would ever have hoped for in the past 6 months. Our students have worked hard to 

achieve their best and this will be reflected in their reports. Remember to celebrate their achievements 

big and small as you read their report with them.  

Research tells us that the relationships we build with our students as learners, and as people, have the 

biggest impact on student achievement. When students know that they matter and are cared about it 

gives them the desire to achieve the best results possible. At Bletchley Park Primary we set high 

expectations for our students - we want to make a real difference to their lives. 

At the end of this term we farewell two of our staff members. We would like to thank Mrs Kirstie 

Fitzgerald for the dedication and work she has contributed during her time at  Bletchley Park. We wish 

her all the best as she heads off to Rockingham Beach Primary School. We also say goodbye to Ms Janine 

Barndon and thank her for her efforts. We wish Ms Barndon good luck in her new role at Kelmscott 

Primary School. We welcome Miss Kathryn Chambers who will be teaching in LA 1 and Mrs Fitzgerald who 

will be teaching in ECE8. 

Next term there are some important dates. These are; 

¶ School Photos ς 26 ς 28 July 

¶ School Development Day ς 14 August 

¶ Book Week Parade ς 23 August 

¶ Faction Athletics Carnival Jumps and Throws  - 5 September 

¶ Faction Athletics Carnival  - 8 September 

 

Please add these dates to your calendar. More information will be provided next term. 
 

Enjoy the last week of term! We hope to see many of you at our family picnic and in classes next 

Thursday afternoon! 

Warm Regards  

Bec Burns  
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EAL/D Parent Information SessionΩǎ 

EAL/D Parent Information Session  - Independent Reading for children at home 

On Wednesday 21 September 2016 we held an information session for some of our parents for whom English is not 

their first language. The topic of the session was the importance of Independent Reading for children at home.  

Lisa Tantiprasut, one of our EAL teachers and year 4 class teacher, spoke passionately to parents about how they can 

ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŜƴƎŀƎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ōƻƻƪǎ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΣ ŜǾŜƴ ƛŦ ǘƘŜȅ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǎǇŜŀƪ ƻǊ ǊŜŀŘ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ ǘƘŜƳǎŜƭǾŜǎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ƻǳǊ ōŜǎǘ 

turn out ever, with over 25 parents attending. It was especially lovely to see the parents of so many of our older 

children coming along to see how they can support their children. Each parent was able to take home some library 

membership forms in order to be able to access this valuable local resource, as well as some bilingual bookmarks 

with questions to help discuss the books their children are reading at home. Thank you to all the parents who took 

the time to come along, we always love to meet you! 

EAL/D Team. 

EAL/D Parent Information Session ς Road Safety 15 June 2017 

As part of a series of road safety talks happening around the school, a parent information session took place this 

morning for our EAL parents. A guest speaker from the RAC gave lots of information on pedestrian, car and bike 

safety. The parents were also informed of some of our laws in Western Australia which are timely for everyone to be 

reminded of with the holidays coming closer: 

¶ All children under the age of 7 should be sitting in an approved child restraint in the back seat of the car. 

¶ Children under 12 should not be sitting in the front seat of a car, unless all the back seats are filled with 
younger children. 

¶ All children and adults must wear a bike helmet when cycling. 

¶ Children under 10 should not be cycling or walking to school alone. Older children should be accompanying 
younger siblings under the age of 10 to school. 

¶ Children under 10 should not be crossing the road by themselves. 

¶ It is not permitted to text while driving and drivers are strongly recommended not to take calls, even hands 
free, while driving. 

¶ It is also recommended not to listen to music while walking or cycling as it reduces your capacity to be alert 
to the traffic around you. 

 

Thank you to the parents who attended, I know they found the session very useful and are keen to have it repeated 

next year. 

EAL/DTeam  

If you require the newsletter to be translated please follow the link below: 
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The Edible 

Garden  

Look at some of the food from our edible garden.  

In term 2 students picked and ate some delicious passionfruit, pomegranates, carrots and capsicums directly from 

ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ŜŘƛōƭŜ ƎŀǊŘŜƴǎΦ  

Potatoes were roasted or made into a potato salad topped with our own spring onions.  

 

 

 


